Minutes – NMTA – August 22, 2017
Sheila Litke’s home, 6:30 pm
Program:  Potluck, meeting and music garage sale
Attendance:  Brad Baker, Kristin Kliewer, Carol Klingenberg, Rosa Lee, Sheila Litke, Marilyn Reimer, Beverly Richards, Mary Rosfeld, Karen Schlabaugh, Shari Sisk and Faith Wenger.  
Minutes:  Sent by email   
Treasurer’s report:  ($506.58—recent activity—deposits of local dues) (via Bev’s email) 
After Sheila introduced all members and guests, she shared the NMTA Events for 2017-2018.   We will meet on the 4th Tuesday of the month.  

Adopt-a-Composer--March 3, 2018.  We received sheets for Adopt-a-Composer, Glenda Austin’s publication list and some flyers.  A piece written by Glenda Austin for our group will be premiered at the concert.   There will also be a poster contest for the cover of the program.

Music Progressions—April 21, 2018:   It was emphasized that this is a great program for your students and to begin working for it now.

To look at the hand book and to make copies go to….

http://www.ksmta.org/student-programs/music-progressions/handbook
Kristin announced an event of BCAPA on Saturday, September 23, 2017 from 1:00-2:00 pm in the Discovery Room in Memorial Hall basement, Bethel College.  “What’s Going on in There!?” by Seth Girton will feature the inner workings of the grand piano.  The fee is $15 per student, aged 8 and up.   For registration contact Bethel College Academy of Performing Arts at 316-283-4902.  Deadline to enroll is Thursday, Sept. 21.

Tabor’s Music Prep School is collecting Best Choice Labels.   You may give any you receive to Sheila.

Next Meeting:  September 26, 2017.  “Takadimi” (a system to teach rhythm skills)—Dr. Brett Janssen
Bethel College Fine Arts Center –Room 141 (hopefully)
Website:  newtonmta.weeble.com   Password:  nmtamember
Locker Combination:  Locker # 5 in the Fine Arts Center (games and videos, etc):  Right 3 turns stop at 30.  Left full turn past above number to 12.  Right stop and pull shackle at 02.
